Advent House Report for PEM 
March 7, 2015
 Residents:   

The House has been very busy. We felt privileged to have cared for twenty-one Residents and their families in 2015. We have welcomed three Residents so far this year and continue to offer phone support to the many who call the house weekly for concerns regarding their loved one. Volunteer support while they deal with difficult family concerns ongoing.
Staff:  Congratulations and thank you to Laurie Eisele who has completed six years of dedicated service to this home in the ever challenging position of Volunteer Coordinator.   
Finance Committee: 
Extremely generous donation of $53,717.95 from the estate of Raymond Roe 
Continued efforts to enhance fundraisers and grant opportunities
Annual Appeal successful; we have made budgeted goal.
Advent House thrift type shop idea presented to the committee.  Based on the success of similar ventures in Perinton we are hopeful that we could have the same success without competing with the other shops (different merchandise) and eventually very much downsize the need for the annual mega sale.  Glenda Hastings is organizing a start up committee with the consent of the finance committee to investigate our options and the possibility of doing this. In the very preliminary stages; will keep you updated as we go along.
Fundraising:  See Vicki Deady’s report
April 9, 2016:  Dinner / Dance Gala at Monroe Golf Club. Please ask your churches to “save the date” and encourage attendance.   House twenty-five year anniversary will be theme of the evening so should be extra special!
Super Sale:  St. John of Rochester has graciously invited us back in 2016. The dates of the sale will be August 15th and 16th.  One week earlier than our usual schedule at the request of the school.  We are thrilled to be able to use this wonderful facility again.
House Maintenance: 
Many thanks to our wonderful volunteer sidewalk winter maintenance team headed by Paul Tornatore. They have done a wonderful job of keeping the walk cleared and safe.  We are very grateful!
Volunteers:    
See Laurie’s report.  Our volunteers remain our greatest asset and greatest need. We have a need for someone to assume the lead with overseeing the outside maintenance and yard care.  (willing to give guidance to volunteers, day of caring groups etc.)
Peace, 
Glenda Hastings, Director
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